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Sinclairs Hotels announces the addition of  
a new 60 room hotel in Gangtok, Sikkim 

 
 
Kolkata, 12th February, 2020: 
 
Sinclairs Hotels Limited has signed a Memorandum of Understanding 
with a reputed organisation of Sikkim to take on lease a 60 room brand 
new property in Gangtok, Sikkim. The hotel in Sikkim will be the eighth 
property in the Sinclairs chain.  
 
Sinclairs Gangtok is expected to have a soft opening in the second half 
of April, 2020, in time to take advantage of the bookings in the high 
season. 
 


